
Black River Audubon Society 
Hog Island Scholarship Application, 2024 

 
This scholarship provides for full room, board, tuition, and a $600 travel stipend to attend the Audubon 
Camp at Hog Island, Maine.  

 

Reservations have been made for the Sharing Nature: and Educator’s Week camp July 14 to 19 but other 
camps are also possible if available.  Descriptions of the camps can be reviewed at hogisland.audubon.org. 
All applicants must read and indicate below that they agree with the COVID-19 Camp Guidelines page on the 
website.  

 
1.    Name___________________________________Date______________________________________ 
 

Address  

E-mail Address   

Occupation & Employer   

If teacher, what grade(s) and subjects    

Phone Numbers   Home ___________________              Work ______________________ 

Will you consider becoming a Black River Audubon Society member?    
 
By signing below, you agree you are vaccinated for COVID-19 and will adhere, if selected for the 
scholarship, to the COVID-19 Camp Guidelines as spelled out in the hogisland.audubon.org website. 
 
Your signature ____________________________ Date______________________________________ 
 

2. Which camp do you wish to attend?  
  
Sharing Nature: An Educator’s Week (July 14-19) ________________________________________ 
 
Another camp (Please state the name and dates) __________________________________________ 
 

3. Please answer the following questions on a separate sheet of paper. 
 

How will you use this experience to further environmental understanding in the community, your 
school, or the Black River Audubon chapter? 

 
4. Please send two recommendations from occupational or academic sources: Ask them to 

describe their professional relationship AND respond to the following statement: 
 

“I recommend the applicant’s request for a Black River Audubon Society Hog Island scholarship 
for the following reasons:” 

 
5. Send this application and recommendations by February 16, 2024, to blackriveraudubon@gmail.com 

or to Black River Audubon Society, P.O. Box 33, Elyria, OH 44036 
 
If you have questions related to the application process, call Charlie Weil at 440-864-1617 or send an email 
to him at the above address. 
 

mailto:blackriveraudubon@gmail.com

